
If any difficulties arise with reference to this statute,
it is suggested that exporters contact the U.S. Market-
ing Division of the Department of External Affairs as
soon as possible.

U.S. Exports to Canada
Enquiries concerning the importation of U.S. products
into Canada should be referred to the United States
Embassy, 100 Wellington Street, Ottawa, or the U.S.
Consulates or Consulates-General in Vancouver,
Calgary, Winnipeg, Toronto, Montreal, Québec City,
Saint John, Halifax or St. John's.
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